
     

 

Date: Tuesday 23rd May 

Time: 3pm - 4pm 

Setting: MS Teams  

 

Dear Colleagues 

Jo Stogiewicz from EMTAS, invites SENDCOs, INCOS, teachers and 

teaching assistants of Ukrainian refugee students to join us for a drop-

in session.  

Our bilingual liaison officers will be able to answer any questions you 

might have about Ukrainian culture and education system and talk 

about how they have been supporting students in our schools. 

We aim to discuss and celebrate successes as well as providing space to 

ask questions and to discuss and problem solve together around any 

issues or concerns you may have. 

If there is anything that you would particularly like to ask or address in 

the meeting, please contact Jo Stogiewicz prior to the meeting.  

 

To request a joining link, email: joanna.stogiewicz@westsussex.gov.uk  
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